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Summer Camp has a very high enrollment and this year the Waterfront Campus 
implemented a quarterly enrollment process, because last year people were eager to take 
part and created waitlists that were 20 – 30 people long, therefore in order to allow for 
more people they opened classes for each season as opposed to the entirety of the year. 
Enrollment for the Summer Camp brought in $40,000 on the first day. The Waterfront 
Campus is also teaching the Newport Beach Marina Park sailing classes that used to be 
run by UCI. The Summer Camp is adding a counselor in training for youth program for 
someone who has sailed in all the classes teaching them 2 weeks of leadership and 
counseling and then will act as a mentor for some of the youth classes. The Waterfront 
Campus continues to receive a grant from the Department of Boating and Waterways to 
support safe power boat handling instruction. The Professional Mariner program is a for-
credit Associates and Certificate program through OCC is now operating in the new 
Waterfront Campus building. 6 students in the program have received scholarships to 
support them in the programs with 2 students at Honors Night. High Schoolers from 
Santa Ana will join the Professional Mariner program in the summer and Sarah is hopeful 
that will grow high school outreach and support the Maritime Industry.  
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